
AGENDA FOR MARCH CONTRACTOR SAFETY MEETING  

March 7, 2013 
 

• 8:00 – 8:05 AM  Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety) 

o Introduce Mario Murray and Robert Southers with NASA 

Construction and Facilities Safety.  

o Introduce Warren Blades with the Gulf Coast Safety Council 

• 8:05 – 8:15 AM  Ethan Calder (Jacobs FOSC Safety) 

o Presentation on respirator use.  

• 8:15 – 8:25 AM  Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety) 

o Presentation on February 2013 construction safety findings, 

close calls and mishaps. 

• 8:25 – 8:30 AM  Questions and answer session.  

 

MINUTES FOR MARCH CONTRACTOR SAFETY MEETING  

March 7, 2013 
 

• Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety)  

o Introduced Mario Murray and Robert Southers with NASA Construction and Facilities 

Safety, both spoke briefly.  

o Introduced Warren Blades with the Gulf Coast Safety Council, spoke briefly.  

• Ethan Calder (Jacobs FOSC Safety)  

o Presentation on respirator use.  

• Daryl Kosturock (Bastion Safety)  

o Presentation on February 2013 construction safety findings, close calls and mishaps.  

o Made contractors aware of the increased penalties for driving while using a mobile 

communication device.   

• Questions and answer session. 

o There were two questions. 

1. Question:  What shall a supervisor do if an employee is seen generating dust? 

More specifically, should the employee be told to wear a dust mask? 

Answer:  Under the voluntary respirator use policy, employees shall not be 

instructed to wear a dust mask. If employees are instructed to wear dust masks, 

the employer must have and comply with a written respiratory protection 

program. The best thing to do is assist the employee with engineering out the 

dust (i.e. cut concrete wet to eliminate dust).  

 

2. Question:  What shall a person do if they receive an important telephone call 

while driving on Stennis Space Center?  

Answer: Find a safe location to pull off the road, turn on hazard lights, place the 

vehicle in park and answer the telephone call.   


